
CONGRATULATIONS
The following have been awarded funds through the SD (DANR) Department of Ag & Natural Resources:

Mitchell

$2,350,000 Clean Water SRF Loan – upgrade wastewater and stormwater facilities along E 5  Ave from
Burr St to Foster St

th

$1,325,000
Drinking Water SRF Loan – upgrade water infrastructure along E 5  Ave from Burr St to
Foster St

th

$241,500 Solid Waste Management Grant – assist with new tractor-scraper for landfill

Oacoma $1,657,000
Solid Waste Management Grant – assist with new tractor-scraper for facility and collection
system

Platte $19,700 Solid Waste Management Grant – purchase two recycling trailers

Wessington Springs
$1,245,000 Clean Water SRF Loan – improve wastewater treatment system

$1,565,000
Drinking Water SRF Loan with $1,259,000 principal forgiveness – replace 3,800 ft of
asbestos cement and cast iron pipe

Southern Missouri
Recycling & Waste
Management

$120,000 Solid Waste Management Loan – purchase loader

$30,000 Solid Waste Management Grant – purchase loader

$719,100 Clean Water SRF Loan – construct landfill cell #4

$180,900 Solid Waste Management Grant – construct landfill cell #4

April 2025
P L A N N I N G  &  D E V E L O P M E N T  D I S T R I C T  I I I

Upcoming Deadlines & Events:
Apr 15 DOT Industrial/Agri-Business Access applications due
Apr 18 Good Friday – Office Closed
Apr 21 Easter Monday – Office Closed
Apr 25  GF & P Land & Water Conservation Fund applications due
Apr 30 GOED LIIP (Local Infrastructure Improvement) applications due
May 1  State Water Plan applications due
May 5  Mary Chilton DAR Foundation applications due
May 6-7 Energize Conference – Platte   
                                           https://extension.sdstate.edu/event/energize-conference
May 26  Memorial Day – Office Closed
May 30  Hazard Mitigation Grant Program applications due
June 19 Juneteenth – Office Closed
June 24 DOT STIP Meeting – 10:30 A.M. @ District III office

REMINDER!
Treasury’s ARPA 2025 Annual Reporting Portal will be
opening soon. You should expect an e-mail regarding the
matter. If you have received ARPA funding, please login as
directed and complete the report form even if you’ve spent
all of the funds in a prior period. There recently has been
some confusion about completing these reports and it has
resulted in entities being considered “non-compliant”. Jen
Moser at jen.moser@districtiii.org may be able to assist you
with questions.

mailto:jen.moser@districtiii.org

